
 
                                                                                

 

Chapter Communicator 
 

March 24, 2022 

 

Pictures from Convocation.  Thanks to Kathy Pajor and Beth Schmeizl! 
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"The American College of Health Care Administrators…, Promoting Excellence In Long-

term Care Leadership!"   
 
 


